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TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Mike McCarthy P.E., Principal Transportation Engineer 

DATE:    March 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
Washington County Major Streets Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP) Update and 
Draft Project Evaluation Criteria 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Representatives from Washington County will present an overview of the Major Streets 
Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP).  This includes description of the processes for 
submission, evaluation, and selection of projects for the next round of funding in the years 2023-
2028.  This update will also include an overview of draft criteria for consideration by the County 
Board of Commissioners that would be used to evaluate project candidates. 

More information about the program can be found at: 

Major Streets Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP) (washington.or.us) 

https://www.co.washington.or.us/LUT/TransportationFunding/what-is-mstip.cfm

